
Fun Day Report April 2019 

As previously reported, The Fun Day will run from 12.00 pm until 6pm on Saturday 8 June. 

Finances are in good order and security, staging, and commercial stalls  for the day have been 

booked.  Safety issues were discussed, including the procedure which would be followed if there are 

any lost children reported.    

 The poster has been designed with thanks to Ray Guzenda and many villagers have offered to 

volunteer on the day.   

A discussion has been held as to whether the public should be allowed to bring their own gazebos to 

the event.  It was agreed that this would not be encouraged as they impede the view of the stage.   

However, anyone arriving with a gazebo will be allocated a specific spot.  

Village groups have been contacted and a meeting will be held at the Jubilee Hall on Sunday April 7th 

at 7pm to discuss any issues.   An email reminder will be sent to all participating groups.    

As ever, the committee is grateful for the support offered by the Parish Council.  Any comments and 

suggestions are gratefully received.  

 

 

 

 


